
 

 

Invitation  

  

The Pingle Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening  
Thursday 22 October 2020 from 6:00pm  
Admission for Year 12, September 2021  

 

Mrs Sharples, Principal & Ms Wilson, Head of Sixth Form,  

will address students and parents/carers via Zoom from 6:00pm 
  

 If you would like to register for our Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening, click the link below   

to complete the form, to request a prospectus and to get access to one of our interactive 

Zoom sessions https://forms.gle/BboQ71o2TducxdHH8 
 

All students who attend the Virtual Open Evening will be entered in to a prize draw for a free 

iPad for when they start The Pingle Sixth Form in September 2021. 

 We look forward to seeing you! 

Win an 

iPad! 

https://forms.gle/BboQ71o2TducxdHH8

